
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Seward-Bear Creek Flood Service Area 

  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 

 Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

 

THRU: Peter A. Micciche, Mayor 

 Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director 

 John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director 

 

FROM: Nick Chapman, SBCFSA Program Manager 

   

DATE: January 9, 2024 

 

RE: Amendments to Ordinance 2023-19-32, Appropriating $150,000 from the Seward-

Bear Creek Flood Service Area Fund Balance for Maintenance on the Salmon Creek 

Revetment Site (Mayor) 

 

[Please note the bold underlined language is new and the strikeout language in brackets is to be 

deleted.] 

 

It has been determined that an additional $150,000 is needed to pay for surveying and design 

costs for SBCFSA stream beds.    

 

 Amend the 5th Whereas of the Ordinance to read as follows: 

 

WHEREAS, at its December 11, 2023 meeting the SBCFSA Board recommended approval, and 

at its January 8, 2024 meeting the SBCFSA Board recommended approval of 

the request for additional funds to pay for surveying and design work of 

SBCFSA stream beds;   
 

 Add a new Section 2 to the Ordinance to read as follows: 

 

SECTION 2. That $150,000 is appropriated from the Seward Bear Creek Flood Service 

Area Fund, fund balance to account number 259.21212.43011 to provide for 

surveying and design costs for SBCFSA stream beds.    
 

 

 Renumber the remaining Section accordingly.  

 

 

Your consideration is appreciated.  

 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 

FUNDS/ACCOUNT VERIFIED 

 

Account:    259.27910  

 

Amount:       $300,000  

 

 

By:  ___________     Date: ____________ 
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